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Motorcycle lane splitting is successful in California, and can be so in Oregon. 

Additionally, lane splitting allows better utilization of roadways during traffic jams, 

preventing excess energy use by motorcycles. SB 422 might even entice a 

considerable tourist trade of motorcyclists who want to experience lane splitting. 

Support of SB 422 is recommended. 


